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Sidney Sherman Chapter #2
Minutes

December 19, 2021

The members of the Sidney Sherman Chapter #2, Sons of the Republic of Texas (SRT) 
gathered at the Antique Pavilion located on the north-east corner of 23rd and 
Postoffice Streets (2222 Postoffice) for a Christmas Gathering and short meeting.
Refreshments were provided.

Chapter Members attending: George and Larry Armstrong, Robert Gindratt, Albert 
Seguin Gonzales, J.B. Kline, Steve Manis (KSJ), Billy Mayo (Treasurer), Steve 
Nicol, Jim Nonus, Ron Schoolcraft (President), Clark Wright(Secretary) and Gene 
Wueste (Vice President).  12 Chapter members attended this meeting with a total of 
18 in attendance.

Other SRT members: Jeff Corbin Chaplain General of the SRT, Carl Hill

Honorary Members: Christy Erickson and Chaille Manis

Speaker: Jim Nonus gave a speech on the Lafitte Society

Guests:  Erin Tynes, Beth Fisher

Business: President Schoolcraft called the meeting to order at 4:56 PM.  Jeff 
Corbin Chaplain, General SRT led us in prayer.  Then President Schoolcraft called 
the election of 2022 officers indicating that the current officers had agreed to 
stand for another term. Having no response, President Schoolcraft called for a 
motion to elect by acclamation.  Larry Armstrong moved and Billy Mayo seconded the 
motion to elect.  Members raised their arms in agreement and the slate was elected 
by acclamation.  President Schoolcraft then called for all to partake in the 
refreshments.  Steve and Chaille Manis arrived late and Jim Nonus gave the 
gathering information about the Lafitte Society.
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